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Super-charging Australian Agriculture - report tabled 

The House Standing Committee on Agriculture and Water Resources has tabled its report today into 
the issue of superannuation fund investment in Australian agriculture. 

Committee Chair, Rick Wilson MP, emphasised that the Committee’s consideration of this issue since 
May has highlighted that the lack of superannuation investment in the sector is not a black and 
white issue. 

“The level of investment in Australian agriculture by domestic super funds is low, and the Committee 
received consistent evidence that regulation was not the primary barrier preventing this 
investment”, Mr Wilson noted, “a range of factors all contribute – from the liquidity requirements of 
super funds, to the impact of climate and inconsistent knowledge of the sector”. 

The Committee made four recommendations, aimed at improving the data available on the 
agriculture sector and making it more suitable to investment analysis; revisiting the potential 
negative impact of foreign investment rules and tax burdens; expanding publicly available 
information about the sector and its investment suitability, both domestically and internationally; 
and establishing a superannuation and agriculture sector working group to stimulate mutual 
understanding of areas for improvement and investment. 

“Ultimately, better information and awareness of the benefits of Australian agriculture as a steady 
and suitable investment target, will improve investment from both superannuation funds and the 
wider investment community. This can only lead to best practice agriculture and a sustainable 
market into the future.” Mr Wilson said.  
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For background information:   
Standing Committee on Agriculture and Water Resources 
(02) 6277 4500, agriculture.reps@aph.gov.au 

Interested members of the public may wish to track the committee via the website. Click on the blue 
‘Track Committee’ button in the bottom right hand corner and use the forms to login to My 
Parliament or to register for a My Parliament account. 
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